NOTICE

To: All Students, Faculty of Management Studies
Subject: Academic Activities During the 2nd Week of May 2025

This is to inform you that lectures scheduled for the 5th, 7th, 8th, and 9th of

May 2025 will be conducted online due to the Provincial Cou‘ncil Election on
the 6th of May. .

Lectures from the 10th of May onwards will be held physically as originally

planned.
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